
Librarian’s Report 

April 2023 

Programming:  

Kids:  

 Genre-fying kid’s fiction of Junior fiction is almost done!  

 Forty-Seven people enjoyed our interactive movie which was held on Monday, March 20.  

 Giant Candyland was offered for the kids Thursday, April 6 through Monday, April 10.  
 

Teens:  

 Middle School Graphic Novel book club continues to be popular. Working on figuring 
out the transition from school to at the library for summer.  

 Japanese snack tasting was held on Wednesday, April 12. 
 

Adults:  

 We have been awarded the Peggy Barber Tribute Grant! This is a two-year grant that Mikaela 
will use to focus on programming for underserved disabled members of our community. She is 
going to work closely with Advance and the Disabilities Awareness Committee  

 Mikaela also applied for a South Dakota Humanities discussion grant for intergroup dialogues for 
$3,725 

 Pie and Puzzles was held at the end of March and was smashing success!  

 Maker lab workshops continue to be very popular! 

 We are excited for the Bar Crawl baking competition coming up on March 17.  
 

Other:  

- We are working on updating signage through-out the Library. Adding signage and updating 
paper signage to acrylic signage.  
 
 


